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It’s Guidance Week!
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Kim Grider, Counselor											October 2018


kim.grider@jefferson.kyschools.us


	





SChool Reminders





Please return all immunizations, physicals and screenings records to our school nurse.  The state requires we are in compliance


If you’ve not returned this year’s enrollment sheet, please do so.  What if we have an emergency and can’t reach you


You want to know what’s happening in library?  How about how your student is behaving?  Sign up for Classroom Dojo!  It’s all the rage at CTM!!  


Be the parent in the know, it’s time to join Class Dojo!
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Drugs/Medication/Poison


Hello CTM Families—


October is drug and alcohol awareness month.  We will be taking an age appropriate look at medication, drugs and poisons.  We will compare and contrast how medication and candy can sometimes look a like.  I’ll be reading the book, Sarah’s Sick Day by Erraina Winnett.  The book illustrates that children should never take medication without an adult there to administer what medication is needed and the proper dosage for a child.  This lesson will provide an opportunity for you to open the door to discussing this important issue with your children.





Sincerely,


Kim Grider, your friendly School Counselor


   





Did you know Coleridge Taylor Montessori has a nurse on staff?  


The nurse is here to address the health concerns of students and administer medication during school hours.  


The school nurse, Sham Wordlow should always be notified is a student has special health issues that may need addressing at school. This is best practice for keeping our kids healthy and safe.


She can be reached at 485-8232.








Wear Red 


November 1, 2018


Take a stand against drugs!  All students and staff are encouraged to wear red!
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On average how old are kids who start          using drugs?                 https://teens.drugabuse.gov


Research shows that drug use often starts in the teen years. You might have heard that, but here’s something you may not know—the science shows that the younger you are when you start using drugs, the more likely you are to get � HYPERLINK "http://www.drugabuse.gov/scienceofaddiction/addiction.html" �addicted� later on. Doing drugs can also cause problems � HYPERLINK "https://teens.drugabuse.gov/blog/post/how-help-friend-need" �with friends�, in sports, and in school.


Let’s face it—when someone tells us not to do something, that sometimes makes it seem more exciting. But drugs can really do some not-so-exciting things � HYPERLINK "http://www.scholastic.com/drugs-and-your-body/" \t "_blank" �to your body�. NIDA researchers discovered that drugs can literally change the way � HYPERLINK "https://teens.drugabuse.gov/drug-facts/brain-and-addiction" �your brain works�. And since your own brain won’t finish growing until you’re 25, you probably don’t want to mess with that process by doing drugs.








Good Attendance is Essential!


CTM expects good attendance!


If your child is sick: Always call the school office to report your student out sick. When returning to school always send a note stating the reason for the absence.  These letters are kept in the event of a state attendance audit.  If your student has multiple absences due to illness, we will request a doctor’s note.  There is a 10 day parent note limit for excused absences.


If your child has had any of the following symptoms in a 24 hour period do not send your student:  temperature, diarrhea, vomiting, thick draining mucus or excessive live lice.


Strive For No Unexcused Absences


Our goal is student success!


If a student has multiple absences or tardies that are excused or unexcused, CTM wants to work on solutions. We will: call and talk with you, send a letter home, set up a conference with the counselor/FRC, stop by your home to discuss solutions.  


Please know that CTM wants to work with our families to resolve issues without state social workers.  


However, we are mandated by law to report truancy.





Attendance Matters at CTM





Talking to your child about drugs and alcohol


Ages 8 to 12


As your kids grow older, you can begin talks with them by asking them what they think about drugs. By asking the questions in a nonjudgmental, open-ended way, you're more likely to get an honest response.


Remember to show your kids that you're listening and really paying attention to their concerns and questions.


Starting a dialogue now helps keep the door open as kids get older and are less inclined to share their thoughts and feelings.











Talking to your child about drugs and alcohol


Ages Preschool through 7 years


Before you get nervous about talking to young kids, take heart. You've probably already laid the groundwork for a discussion. For instance, whenever you give a fever medicine or an antibiotic to your child, you can discuss why and when these medicines should be given. This is also a time when your child is likely to pay attention to your behavior and guidance.


Take advantage of "teachable moments" now. If you see a character in a movie or on TV with a cigarette, talk about smoking, � HYPERLINK "https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/drugs-nicotine.html" �nicotine� addiction, and what smoking does to a person's body. This can lead into a discussion about other drugs and how they could cause harm.


Keep the tone of these discussions calm and use terms that your child can understand. Be specific about the effects of the drugs: how they make a person feel, the risk of overdose, and the other long-term damage they can cause. To give your kids these facts, you might have to do a little � HYPERLINK "https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/drugs-information.html" �research�.














The CTM Counseling office is located directly across from the Main office.


You can reach the Ms. Grider by:


Calling: 485-8232


Emailing: � HYPERLINK "mailto:kim.grider@jefferson.kyschools.us" �kim.grider@jefferson.kyschools.us�
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